
August 4th, 2025 

 

Summer Holiday Notice 

Our offices and factory in Japan will be closed for summer holidays from Saturday, 

August 9th to Sunday, August 17th.  

We will resume our operation with regular hours on Monday, August 18th. Your 

understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated. 

 


